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09.02.2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

E-Safety Information Parent Session 

 

E-Safety is an important part of keeping children safe online.  

 

We have security measures in place in school, which are constantly 

monitored, to help safeguard pupils from any potential dangers. 

 

E-Safety is taught to all pupils explaining and demonstrating how to stay safe 

and behave appropriately online. We can only be successful in keeping 

children safe online if we work with you to ensure the e-Safety message is 

consistent. 

 

Your help is needed to talk to your children about how they can keep safe 

and behave appropriately online.  

 

The widespread availability and use of social networking application bring 

opportunities to understand, engage and communicate with audiences in 

new ways.  

 

It is important that we are able to use these technologies and services 

effectively and flexibly. 

 

You may find your children asking to engage with technology that you have 

no knowledge or experience of. 
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To support you with this, Miss Banks is holding an e-safety meeting on the 

Tuesday 28th February at 3:30pm where she will show you the ‘new and up-

coming’ apps, their age restrictions, the dangers and how 

we can all work together to ensure your children’s safety. She will also go 

through some of the comments been made online by children and the 

potential consequences of these comments.  

 

This is an adult only event, however, if child care is required I will do my best 

to accommodate this. 

 

Please respond before Wednesday 15th February 23 via the Parent Mail app.  

 

As a community we need to keep our children safe on and offline. 

 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

Red Hall Primary School 

 


